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GUIDELINES FOR TERRELL COUNTY WEBSITE 

 

co.terrell.tx.us 

 

1. All content for the website shall be approved by the County Judge before being 
added to website. 
 

2. The County Judge shall act under the direction of the Terrell County 
Commissioners Court to instruct the Information Technology person who is 
maintaining the website.  
 

3. All links within the website shall be directed only to official Terrell County 
webpages. There shall be no direct or indirect links to business and/ or individual 
websites. 
 

4. A list containing contact information for businesses, clubs, churches, and other 
organizations including name, address, and contact number only will be 
provided.  Entities that wish to be represented on this page should provide the 
information in written format to the County Judge.  Terrell County reserves the 
right to refuse copy deemed inappropriate.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


